
Monday:
Monday evening International Folk Dancing is being 

suspended till further notice.
                                                                                
Wednesday:
9:30 A.M. – 12 Noon International Folk Dancing

with Vicki Maheu,
                          $5 donation suggested

7:30-10:00pm Scandinavian Dance

1st & 3rd Wed. Dave & Margaret
2nd & 4th Wed. Walker & Margaret Fillius

$6 / $4 / Free

Thursday                                  
10:00 am.- 12 Noon International Folk Dancing

with Mary Marshall
$3 – non members
$2 - $40 members
Free - $150 members              

                                                                                                 
Friday:                                      
7:30 – 10:00 P.M Mostly Greek Dancing 

open request dancing

Saturday admissions apply
Teaching during 1st hour

Saturday:
7:30  – 11:00 P.M. International Folk Dancing

Open request dancing
$6 - non members
$4 - $40 members                   
Free - $150 members

Teaching during 1st hour if no other event is scheduled
   Scheduled Teachers:

Sep 1 TBD
Sep 8 TBD
Sep 22 Mary Marshall
Sep 29 Mary Marshall

CALENDAR*

Sep 15 – Live Dance Music with Eastern Exposure, 8:00 
pm.

The band Eastern Exposure will be playing mostly Balkan and 
music from other areas. Please bring a snack to share.
$12 / $10 / $8

Pictured are Mary Marshall, Paul Johnson,Marie Hayes,
 Marci Phelan, and Mary Ann Downs.

Please check your email for any additions to the calendar!

UPCOMING & Other EVENTS

Sep 8-9 - Dromia will be playing at the  St. Constantine & 
Helen Greek Festival in Cardiff, in the Kafeneio. Sat 6-8pm, 
Sun 3-5pm 
http://www.stsconstantinehelen.com/greekfestivalsch

edule.html 

Oct 27 – Live dance music with Kabile
Nov 3 – At St. Spyridon Greek church. Fundraising event to 
benefit the church's youth dance & choral. Dinner & live music 
w/Dromia. Tickets $25 in advance. See Tony Petroulias

* Saturday night admission applies unless otherwise stated



 NOTE: At the last board meeting, the FDC board voted not to extend our lease past next February. The 
primary reason for this is the lack of adequate parking at our current location. We know a lot of people don't 
want to leave our lovely building that we have put a lot of time and effort into, but we just don't see our 
situation here getting any better. 

With that, we are looking to take the FDC in a new direction, or maybe more correctly, back to our 
roots. Many of you may have fond memorys of Caliopes restaurant, where you could go eat, dance or just 
hang out. So we are teaming with Tony Petroulias who besides being a great dancer/teacher also does 
catering. He would like to open a Greek restaurant that caters to the dance community so what we are doing 
now is looking to either lease/buy an existing restaurant that would also support a good size dance floor, or 
find a space that we could put a restaurant into. We are already looking into a number of places that suit our 
needs.

Due to a lack of a qualified teacher on Monday's and in turn a lack of attendance, we will be suspending the 
Monday evening class till further notice.

I would like to wish Dalya Dallal and the Israeli group good luck at their new place. The Israeli group has 
been a long time fixture at the FDC and will be missed.

Dedicated to the Preservation of Folk Dancing Around the World
The Folk Dance Center (FDC) is a non-profit organization of amateur dancers with a common interest in folk dances from around the 

world. The FDC seeks to increase understanding of world folk dance and to preserve this rich resource for future generations. Membership 
is open to all.  Membership includes discounts on folk dance events and regular evening folk dancing at the FDC, notices of folk dance 

activities, and a monthly newsletter.   Memberships: Full $150, Partial $40.   Make checks payable to: Folk Dance Center. All donations, 
including memberships, are tax deductible.


